PROCLAMATION

Hoover Board of Education
2023 School Board Member Recognition Month

Whereas, school board members recognize the importance of public education
in our community; and

Whereas, our students, employees, and community appreciate the vital roles
played by those individuals who, as local school board members, establish policies to
ensure an efficient, effective school system: and

Whereas, school board members serve as voices enabling our community to
preserve local management and control of our public schools; and

Whereas, school board members are charged with representing our local
education interests at the local, state, and federal levels: and

Whereas, school board members must engage in much professional
development training in order to ensure compliance with state and federal law: and

Whereas, school board members selflessly devote their knowledge, time and
talents as advocates for our school children;

Now, therefore be it resclved, that the Hoover City Schools District recognizes
and salutes the members of the Hoover Board of Education by proclaiming January
2023 as School Board Member Recognition Month.
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Dr. Dee O. Fowler Amw ' "
Superintendent President, Hoover Board of Education




